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  Â x/c work party needs your help now!  

Â   

The new cross country area that we've been negotiating on needs a big handÂ NOW so we can get this spot up and
running for theÂ cross countryÂ events.Â  Its not hard work and you will have some fun, so let Ken Kroppmanns know when
youÂ can be there, and he will give you directions.Â  Don't forget to bring a lunch, something to drink, gloves and a hand
saw or loppers.Â If you prefer,Â you canÂ meet them at the Castle Pub at the Sooke River bridgeÂ for breakfast between 9 -
10 Sunday mornings so call him at 642-3924Â betweenÂ  9-5 - Tues to Saturday.   

Update: The work party was held on Sunday, April 1st.Â  Thanks to those who attended. 
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